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6.3.18 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Please join us for an information session about the end of KS1 SATs assessments 
that your child will be taking in the Summer term 2018.  
 
The session will be next week, on Tuesday 13th March at 2.45pm. 
 
If you would like to attend please let your class teacher know by returning the slip 
below.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jones, Assistant Headteacher KS1. 
    

 
KS1 SATS information session  
 
I will be attending the KS1 SATs information session on Tuesday 13th March at 
2.45pm.  
 
Signed ______________________  
 
Pupil name________________________ 
 
Class:  OWLS ( Mrs Branch)  or TIGERS ( Mrs Sharpe and Mrs Wright) 
 
 ( Please delete as applicable)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


